
Clarence House 
London SW1A1 BA 

27
th
 February 2009                              Your reference:  16

th
 February 2009 letter. 

  

Dear Mrs Holloway, 

  

Thank you for your reply and its confidential and constructive content. 

I enclose, just by way of record that you are informed, what wickedness has occurred in the 
Principality since my 10

th
 January letter to His Royal Highness, the Prince of Wales. 

Yours sincerely, 

Maurice J Kirk BVSc 

PS Both Grandpa Kirk and Uncle Kirk worked for many, many enjoyable years for the Duchy of 
Cornwall Estate the latter only leaving the Scilly Isles, as administrator, when a certain past Prime 
Minister decided to build his holiday home right next door!   

 


